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PAUL C. RAY, CHTD. 
8670W. Cheyenne Ave. *130 

Las Vegas, NV 89129 
Telephone: (702) 823-2292 
Facsimile: (702) 823-2384 

Email: paulcraylawOomail.com  

October 24, 2018 

Via Fax: 775-684-1601 

Elizabeth A. Brown 
Clerk of the Supreme Court of Nevada 

Dear Ms. Brown, 

1 am very opposed to ADKT 501. 1 think many of my clients would be harmed, if ADKT 
were enacted. 1 have been doing appellate work in Nevada since 1991. 1 have seen many 
summary judgment rulings from district court be reversed, and appellate briefs have 
played a large role in the administration of justice of these cases. 

I agree with the State Bar or Nevada Appellate Litigation Section's Oppositoon to ADKT 
501. I request to participate in the hearing on ADKT 501 set for November 5, 2018. I 
plan to attend at the Las Vegas location of the Court. 


